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1) Please could you provide me with the number of drivers that passed the large 
goods vehicle (LGV) practical test for the 12 month period ending in September 
2009? 
 
Between 1 October 2008 and 30 September 2009, 25,565 candidates passed their LGV 
practical test. 
 
2) Please could you provide me with the number of drivers that passed the LGV 
Driver Certificate of Professional Competence (CPC) module four test in the period 
from 10 September 2009 to August 2010? 
 
Between 10 September 2009 and 31 August 2010, 3,318 candidates passed their LGV 
Driver CPC module four test. 
 
3) Please could you provide me with the number of drivers that passed the LGV 
Driver CPC module four test from 1 September 2010 to 31 December 2010?  
 
Between 1 September 2010 and 31 December 2010, 1,684 candidates passed their LGV 
Driver CPC module four test. 
 
 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by copyright. You are 
free to use it for your own purposes, including for private study and non-
commercial research, and for any other purpose authorised by an exception in 
current copyright law. Documents (except photographs) can be also used in the UK 
without requiring permission for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, 
for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright 
holder.  
 
Most documents supplied by the Driving Standards Agency will be protected by 
Crown Copyright. Most Crown copyright information can be re-used under the Open 
Government Licence (http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-
licence/). For information about the OGL and about re-using Crown Copyright 
information please see The National Archives website -
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/information-management/uk-gov-licensing-
framework.htm .  
 
Copyright in other documents may rest with a third party. For information about 
obtaining permission from a third party see the Intellectual Property Office’s 
website at www.ipo.gov.uk. 
 
 
 
 


